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Dear Parents/Carers 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

For one of our Lenten collections this year we are holding a wear something sporty day on Wednesday 18th March and 

the children will be doing fun football activities during their PE lesson. Please bring a money donation to support 

CAFOD working with communities around the world to support people defending their rights and training up local 

experts to support their communities in all parts of the world. 

 

The reason for the sporting theme is that every minute in the Amazon an area the size of a premier league pitch is cut 

down due to mining or farming purposes or to sell the wood. The Amazon rainforest is very important for the Earth’s 

climate. The rainforest itself covers over 2 million square miles, including nine countries. The indigenous people there 

are losing their homes and with climate change it is the poorest people who suffer the most in all areas of the world.  

 

It’s not just in the Amazon that your money will be used. It will also be used all over the world to support some of the 

poorest people to live life to the full… 

 £2000 helps a community to learn about their rights and how to protect the forest. 

 £10 buys footballs and training to allow children to have a safe place to play 

 £33 buys a water supply for a family 

 £150 buys a family living in poverty a cow to provide milk which they can drink and sell to provide an income.  

 
 
 

Help us to work together 

to share what we have  

so that everyone has what they need.  

Help us to build a better world 

where each of us can become 

the best person we can be. 
 

 

 

Thank you for your support and if you would like to find out more about the work of CAFOD then visit their website 

Mrs Vayro 

 

Loving minds hearts hands. 
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